Auchenflower station —

stair-only access
From Monday 21 March 2022

The station’s new footbridge will open on Monday 21 March.
Due to flood impacts and ongoing lift installation, access to
platforms and rail services at Auchenflower will be stair-only
for approximately two months.

Customers requiring the use of lifts or ramps should use Milton
station and seek assistance from station staff.

A free accessible shuttle will operate on a 15-minute loop
between Auchenflower station (Lang Parade), The Wesley
Hospital and Milton station (Railway Terrace) to connect with
all services. Please allow an additional 30 minutes for travel.

The station will operate as normal and rail services on the
Ipswich/Springfield line will be unaffected.

Thank you for your understanding while we build you a better
Auchenflower station.
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